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11th March 2019 
 

Proposed Nursery Provision for 3 and 4 year olds 

 
Dear parents, carers and members of the community, 
 
We recently carried out a survey to gauge interest in the proposal of nursery 
provision for 3 and 4 year olds at Ash Croft Primary Academy. 
 
The results of the survey were positively in favour of nursery provision from 
September 2019. 
 
I would like to ask if you would complete the form below and return it to the Academy 
before Friday 29th March 2019. This will give us a firm idea of potential numbers for 
nursery places in September. 
 
I would like to express that completing this form provides no guarantees that nursery 
provision will be available or that your child will be offered a place at the nursery. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Penny Brown 
Executive Principal 

 

 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………..... 
 
Child’s age at 1st September 2019…………………………………………………….. 
 
I would like to access the 30 hour offer for childcare    YES/NO (please delete) 
 
I would like to access a minimum of 15 hours free nursery provision:……………… 
 
Parents name……………………………………Phone No.:………………………….. 
 
Email : …………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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